
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/10/2016 3:17:35 PM
Subject: St paul's hospital relocation consultation going ahead

Good afternoon Mayor and Councilors,

This is a brief update on the progress and upcoming consultation for the new St. Paul’s Hospital and integrated 
health campus. We have received a detailed submission package and set of consultation boards from Providence 
Health Care (PHC) proposing two potential Development Concepts for the site. Staff are continuing their technical 
review of the materials, but are generally pleased with the recent progress and now support taking the concepts 
out for public consultation.

The following five consultation events have been scheduled and begin next week:

Workshops Open Houses

Workshop A: City Advisory Committees
Monday, June 13 – 5:30pm - 8:30pm
City Hall, Town Hall meeting room

Workshop B: Invited Community Stakeholders
Thursday, June 16 – 9am - 12pm
Creekside Community Centre

Workshop C: Invited Community Stakeholders
Thursday, June 16 – 5:30pm - 8:30pm
Creekside Community Centre

Open House 1: Public Event
Saturday, June 18 – 9:30am - 12:30pm
Creekside Community Centre

Open House 2: Public Event
Wednesday, June 22 – 4pm - 7pm
Thornton Park (under tents near the Farmer’s Market)

All presentation materials will be posted online on June 18, and a public questionnaire will be available from June 
18-28 asking for additional feedback on the Development Concepts. Please note that a Social Impact Assessment is 
also underway including consultation and analysis by CommunityIMPACT Consulting on behalf of the City. We 
anticipate receiving a draft of this report in July and details will be included in the Policy Statement to be presented 
to Council.

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
T. Sadhuajohnston
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